
 

 

{{Today's Date}} 

  

{{Smart Addressee}} 

{{Smart Address}} 

 

 

Dear {{Smart Formal Salutation}},  

 

We want to express our sincere thanks for your support of Cascades Humane Society with your recent 

donation. Donations from our community allow us to go above and beyond to provide extensive and 

special treatment to animals in need. 

 

We want to share a heartwarming story that your 

contributions have made possible. Meet Bronx, a 

sweet 10-year-old dog abandoned at our shelter. She 

wore a t-shirt that concealed large masses on her 

body. Some of the masses had become painful, open 

sores. Masses are a mystery and only expensive 

testing can reveal answers. Your support allowed us to 

remove and biopsy Bronx's masses, bringing the 

uplifting news that they were not cancerous! 

 

Bronx's story exemplifies the resilience and love that 

animals possess, even in the face of abandonment. 

You would never know that Bronx once faced hardship 

and pain. She healed happily in a foster home and is ready to shower her forever family with slobbery 

kisses and love! Your support allows us to go the extra mile, ensuring that every animal receives the 

attention and treatment they deserve. 

 

Thank you for being the compassionate force behind stories like Bronx's. Your contributions make a real 

difference in the lives of these precious beings, giving them a chance at a brighter and healthier future. 

 

With heartfelt thanks, 

 

         

 

Heather Leszczynski 

Executive Director 

  

Donation Date: {{Received Date}}  

Donation Amount: ${{Donation Amount}}   

 
No goods or services were received in exchange for this donation. Please keep this letter for your records as it serves as your tax-deductible receipt. Any donor 

who wishes to remain anonymous may request to be omitted from the Annual Report. CHS is a not-for-profit, tax-exempt public charity. We rely on the generosity 

of individuals, foundations, corporations, and special events to support our services, programs, and mission. CHS receives no funding from federal, state, or 

county government or other national or state humane organizations. 


